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SPECIAL ORDER
No. A1- 474
Series of 1997

SUBJECT: AUTHORIZING THE CONDUCT OF WORKSHOP FOR
THE PREPARATION/UPGRADING OF FAPS
MONITORING AND EVALUATION SYSTEMS

In the interest of the service and to facilitate the prepartion/upgrading of
monitoring and evaluation systems for foreign-assisted projects, the conduct of a
workshop of the Project Coordination and Management Service, Foreign Assisted and
Special Projects Office (FASPO) is hereby authorized from 21-23 April 1997 in Pacdal,
Baguio City.

All expenses to be incurred during the workshop shall be chargeable against
FASPO funds subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

DELFIN J. GANAPIN, JR.
Undersecretary for Environment

and Program Development
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